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School Disco 
Friday 25

th
 March 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to announce that there will be a school disco on Friday 25th March 2022. 
 
Timings for each year group are as follows: 
 
Reception   3:30pm – 4.15pm (children will be taken by teachers to the hall) 
Year 1 & 2      4.30pm – 5.15pm 
Year 3 & 4  5.30pm – 6.15pm 
 
  
Tickets are £2 per child and can be purchased in advance via the school shop, on the 
‘Teachers2Parent’ app.  We will take payment as permission for your child to attend.  
 
Please note that if you purchased a ticket for the cancelled disco in November 2021, there is 
no need to purchase a ticket for this disco and your child can automatically attend.  You can 
check if you purchased a ticket in your transaction history on the ‘Teachers2Parent’ app.  If 
you purchased a ticket but are not able to attend on this date please speak to the school 
office if you wish to be refunded.  
 
***We Need Your Help*** 
For the disco to take place we need parents to help supervise. At each disco, we need 10 
adults to comply with health and safety regulations. If you are able to help please email 
leedonpta@gmail.com, message us on our Facebook page or speak to the school office. 
 
Please note that your children are only allowed to attend the disco relating to their 
year group and we cannot accommodate older or younger siblings. 
 
Thank you for your support, 

 
 
 
 
Felicity Leadbeater 
PTA Secretary 
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